
Hawes Side Academy News 

Values Winners 

FS: Ruby & Blake 

Year 1: 1A Frankie, 1H Miley
-Mae, 1S Thea  

Year 2: 2S Caleb A, 2H 
Lacey, 2A  Emily   

Year 3: 3A Paige, 3H Dylan, 
3S Aarsh 

Year 4: 4H Jasmine,            
4S Oscar, 4A Nahla 

Year 5: 5S Jenson, 5H Layla, 
5A Madyson 

Year 6: 6H Millie, 6S Mollie, 
6A Ruben 

A message from our Principal, 
Mrs Boothroyd 

Our year 6 pupils are currently in 
the process of applying for the   

positions of Principal and Vice Principal pupils; 
they recognise the responsibility these roles  
entail.  

We have had many applicants and the letters 
the children have written are to a high standard. 
We are grateful for their patience whilst the    
recruitment process is ongoing and look          
forward to appointing these positions before 
the half term break.  

 

 

 

Week ending 6th October 2023 
Issue 5 

Parent/Carer Consultations 17th & 18th October 

Bookings open 9.30am on Monday 

Book using the Arbor App 

Thought of the 

Week 

 



Year 4 News 
Important Info 

Flu Nasal Spray: 

Information available by clicking 

here 

Elmer & Brian House:  

Find out how you can help 

raise funds for Brian House 

here 

Click here for Academy Term 

Dates 

Sways:  These are vlogs of what 

your child’s year group are up 

to in the term.  Check out Class 

pages on our website to find out 

more 

Click here to see the 

latest news 

 

Mr Sheehan kindly 
donated lots of 

HUGE pumpkins to 
the academy.   

 
They will definitely 

be cooked and 
carved up! 

Thank you 

The past few weeks 
we have been      
focusing on          
electricity and how 
to make a circuit.  
Our learning has 
allowed for trial and 

error, which has lead to some wonderful 
conversations. 

Year 4 have been using items such as bulbs and batteries, to create a     
working circuit.  Maybe ask your children what symbols are within a working 
circuit and may even draw you one! 

The children have enjoyed this aspect of science and we can’t wait to delve 
deeper into electrical energy sources over the 
coming weeks. 

As well as science, year 4 are underway bringing 
their DT designs to life.  The children have been 
tasked with designing and building from design, a 
playground.  These will be on a miniature scale, 
using a range of         

materials.  The children started their build this 
week and are having fantastic time utilising a range 
of materials to suit their plans, helping them bring 
their mini playground to life. 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1177184/UKHSA-12621-children-flu-poster-A3-2023-to-2024.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1177184/UKHSA-12621-children-flu-poster-A3-2023-to-2024.pdf
https://sway.office.com/0mgnd0LA0t5PD3LJ?ref=Link
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates



